Freerise SAS/Exhale Europe
806 route d’ Antibes
06410 BIOT, France

Georgetown, USA, May 21% 2020
Dear Pierre,

The Covid19 crisis has affected the production of our Exhale factory on many levels (parts
supply, frozen production,...)

But now, I want to confirm that our factories are now fully operational again and we will
deliver the ordered products very soon.

Our new factory being up and running, I am delighted to say that you will notice a
significant improvement on the quality of our fans and motors.

As we discussed, this is the planning of the release of your Next 3 containers :
Container 1 (390 Fans) : The motors will be available for an airplane pickup on May

30th. The Fans (without motors) are already on the water as we speak (ETA Fos June
24th)

Container 2 (390 fans) : Available for pick up on June 6th, ETA FOS mid July — to be
confirmed by freight forwarder

Container 3 (390 fans) : Available for pick up on July 6th, ETA FOS mid August — to be
confirmed by freight forwarder

As promised, we have given priority to Europe for the first 2 containers of 390 Fans. No one
else will be served before your European customers.

Thank you for your continued business and support.

wp) Kollsel

Richard W Hallsall
CEQO Exhale fans LL.C
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